
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IASB Liaison March Talking Points  
 
 
Below are the IASB Liaison talking points for March.  
  
  

 
1. With elections coming up on April 1, now is the time to think about the onboarding 

process for potential new board members. This could include an onboarding plan to 
familiarize newly-elected members with the district, or a board self-evaluation to 
ensure the governance team understands the role of the board going forward. IASB is 
here to answer questions you may have, and if you would like to conduct a board self-
evaluation, it is better to plan early as the calendar fills up quickly.  
 

2. Division Meetings are ongoing for Spring 2025. Meetings started at the end of February 
and will continue through the first part of April. We look forward to seeing you at the 
meetings for networking and professional development. As a reminder, there will be 
appetizers starting at 5:30 with dinner starting at 6.  
 

3. After the April elections, the Division Governing Meeting will take place. At this 
meeting in the years after an election, Division Officers are voted on. Every member is 
eligible to run for one of the four positions, if they would like. I will send out more 
information about this in the coming months, but if you are interested in one of the 
positions (Director, Chair, Vice Chair, Resolutions Chair) for your division, please 
email me and let me know.  
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